
 

 

 

EXHIBIT E 

 

FCC Form 312, Response to Question E20:  FAA NOTIFICATION 

 

 

 

                                               FAA Notification Not Required 

 

Per Section 17.14(a) of the FCC’s rules, FAA notification is not required, as the hub antenna 

structure is located in an area with structures of equal or greater heights. Additionally, the remote 

terminals are 1.2 meters or less and would normally be operated in areas with structures of equal or 

greater heights. 

 

 

 

 


